E-Rate RFP 2016 -2017
Posted 5/20/16
Funding Year July 1, 2016 – June 30, 2017
DEADLINE: June 17, 2016
Vanderheyden Hall School

Entity: 13695

Telephone Service
Vanderheyden Hall School is seeking proposals for nine copper telephone lines (POTS lines). The service location is 614 Cooper Hill Road Wynantskill, New York 12198. The service must terminate at the demarc located on our property. 
1. Bids must be submitted in writing.

2. A fax is acceptable and should be sent to Michael Iwaneczko 518-283-2013

3. All bidders must have a Service Provider Identification Number (SPIN).

4. Please bring to our attention any products pertaining to this RFP that you offer

under a New York state contract.

Contact: Michael Iwaneczko

Director of Information Systems and Services
Vanderheyden Hall

P.O. Box 219 

Wynantskill, New York 12198

In the event that Erate funding is declined or no longer available to Vanderheyden Hall School, Vanderheyden Hall has the right to end all contractual obligations with absolutely no financial compensation or advance notice due to the selected vendor. The vendor will take responsibility for removal of all equipment and services that are no longer needed or desired at the vendor’s expense.
